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For Information 
Events 
Hot Chocolate 
This went incredible well.  Students were really grateful.  We had a huge turnout  The 
logistics of carrying giant containers of hot chocolate up and down hills on campus were 
tricky but all-in-all I was very happy with it.  I think outreach events like this are really 
positive. 
  
Holiday Fair 
I imagine Sebastian will discuss this in his report as well but it was a great success.  We did 
end up closing a little early because it was cold and the crowd had thinned, but we got a great 
turnout (more than I was expecting).  This was a big hit and I would like to have a brainstorm 
for more similar events with the community at the end of the year.  
 
Week 101 
This is happening now, I will report orally. 
 
Communications 
 
 Listserv 
We are now doing a hyperlinked listserv so that you read titles and click links to what 
interests you and those go to the website posting of that event or job, etc.  We have gotten 
positive responses and it has increased website traffic.  I welcome feedback from any of you 
on the new format. 
 
 Internal 
  GA 
I think Ivan is discussing this too but we are beginning planning and mapping out tasks and 
dates.  Please let me know if you are interested in specific tasks, otherwise we will assign 
you general council duties. 
 
Orientation/Frosh 
I have been meeting with Leslie, Jana, and Anurag (from the FYO and student services) to 
debrief on the orientation program and we went over a lot of things.  We are trying to work 
with the faculties to cover a lot of the issues and make frosh and orientation as best as they 
can be.  There will be more regular meetings in the new year.  If anyone is interested in more 
details please let me know and we can discuss. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Alex(andra) Brown  


